
 

 

 

 

 

Middle School Students (completed grades 6-8) are invited to join in a series of Mission Projects that can be 

completed at home or in their neighborhood while physically distancing.  Youth who participate will be given 

a Bingo Card with 24 mission ideas and prompts.  They will be provided with instructions and the supplies 

needed for the mission projects. We will check in at 7pm on Sunday, June 14th, June 28th, July 12th and July 

26th to share our stories, play bingo … and win some silly prizes. Meetings (currently scheduled to meet on 

Zoom) are not necessary … just a bonus for those of us who love seeing our friend’s faces! 

Middle School Student’s Information 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Name of Student 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Student’s Email         
 
__________________________________________________________ Yes or No ____________________ 
Student’s Phone Number            Can we communicate directly with your youth?  
 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Home Address 
 

Parent or Guardian’s Information 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Name of Parent or Guardian 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Adult’s email         
 
__________________________________________________________ Yes or No ____________________ 
Adult’s Phone Number                        Can we text you at this number? 
 
 
Receiving Supplies 

□ I will pick up our family’s box of supplies at East Liberty Presbyterian Church (PREFERRED, this will help 

us include the most numbers of families) We will contact you to arrange a convenient pick up time.  
 

□ I will need materials to be delivered to our home. (delivery limited to a 10 mile radius) 
 

Photo and Video Release (please check if you give permission) 

□ I give permission for East Liberty Presbyterian Church to use pictures or videos of my child that I send 

to the church or church leaders and pictures I post on social media with the hashtag #MissionBingo. ELPC 
can re-share these photo and videos for publicity purposes on the church’s social media or website.  
 

 

Signature of Parent or Guardian 

East Liberty Presbyterian Church – Middle School 
 


